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The SGFS wants to draw the attention of the Regional Workshops to SGFS N1033, a liaison 
statement from ITU-T Study Group 7 to SGFS.

In the light of the various items brought forward by SG 7 in the contribution SGFS asks the 
workshops to review and comment the contributions, specifically with respect to the following 
items:

 -  usage of the terms 'permanent' versus 'semi-permanent' and the provisions currently made 
in TR10000 in this respect (these issues are of interest for the Lower Layer subgroups 
in the workshops);

 -  comments on the draft Pedi (X.435) PICS proforma (of interest for the MHS subgroups);

 -  the concept of profiles for `interdomain' versus 'intercomponent' interoperability in the area 
of MOTIS MHS.


